
Digital Media Committee Report – 08/31/17 

Our committee is still waiting for the recordings approved in Cherry Hill to be put onto the ISO website 
for sale. The Board of Regents discussed it at June meeting, but has not addressed it since then. The only 
digital items being addressed are those that were created by the BOR without involving the Digital 
Media Committee. 

With that said, the committee will not be going forward with any additional recordings until the three 
that were approved by the BOT have been added to the ISO website store and available for download.  

We are now unable to listen to the Board of Regents meetings to hear additional progress on these 
recordings. Once we have been notified by the BOR that they have been put on the website, we will 
continue as a committee.   

If nothing is implemented or discussed by the BOR before the Cancun Trustee Meeting, the committee 
will be disbanded. 
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